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February 3, 2020 

Dorset Park Sanitary Trunk Sewer Rehabilitation from 
West of Kennedy Road to Midwest Road 

Contract #: 18ECS-LU-02TT 
Expected Start Date:  April 2020 Expected End Date: July 2021 

*Timeline is subject to change. Future notice to be provided.

The City of Toronto will rehabilitate the Dorset Park Sanitary Trunk Sewer (STS). The Dorset Park 
STS is located north of Lawrence Avenue, between Kennedy Road and Midwest Road, next to the 
Dorset Branch of the West Highland Creek ravine.   

The sanitary trunk sewer is an underground pipe that collects wastewater from sewers and delivers it 
to wastewater plant for treatment.  

Toronto Water has prioritized this repair work due to corrosion and other defects in the sewers. This 
project is part of the Council-Approved 2019 Capital Works Program to renew the City's aging sewer 
infrastructure and will extend the service life of the rehabilitated sewer sections by 50 years. 

MAP OF WORK AREA 

Work Area 

WHAT TO EXPECT BEFORE CONSTRUCTION 
• Before construction starts in April 2020, a construction notice will be provided to area residents

and businesses providing more precise information regarding the construction duration and
specific closures.

• Work crews will mark underground utilities, such as gas, water and cable to ensure they are
not affected by the work.
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• Majority of this work will occur within the Right of Way, City Parks and Toronto Region and
Conservation Authority lands.

• A portion of the sewer passes Kennedy Rd. and several maintenance holes are located near
businesses at 80 Midwest Road.

• Parking alternatives will be provided for affected spots during construction as needed.

• There will be construction activity in the business park at 80 Midwest Road for a few months.
An impact to area permits and use is not anticipated, construction fence will be installed to
separate the construction work from business activities.

Access to Your Home: The City-hired contractor may need access to your 
home to complete a pre-construction survey.  Affected properties will receive a 
pre-construction survey request to schedule a time to complete the survey.

Important information for owners of sprinkler systems / heated 
driveways and private landscaping features. Property owners should 
remove items located within City property limits (boulevard) to avoid damage. 

This includes items such as landscaping (plants and pavers), decorative 
objects, sprinkler systems or heated driveways. If you have a sprinkler system 
or heated driveway, please contact the Project Manager listed below. 

Accessible Accommodation: Residents who require accommodation (level 
entry, longer notice, etc.) must contact the Project Manager to arrange for 
access during the construction period. 

NEED MORE INFORMATION? 

If you have questions about the upcoming work, please contact us and quote 18ECS-LU-02TT. 

Project Manager Mariana Balaban, 416-392-8244, Mariana.Balaban@toronto.ca 
TTY Hearing Impaired 
Service 

416-338-0889
(7 Days a week, 8 a.m. to 5 p.m., closed holidays)

General inquiries 311 
Website toronto.ca/improvements/ward21.htm 

Thank you for your patience.  Building a great city takes time. Better infrastructure for all of us is worth the wait. 

mailto:Mariana.Balaban@toronto.ca
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